
 

 

 
College Planning Council Highlights 

 
The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in 
E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Minutes ʹ The Council approved the minutes from the February 21, 2018 



http://www.hartnell.edu/agendas-minutes-and-documents-18

